
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  October 23, 2017 
 
To:   Pastors, Deacons, Parish and Mission Staff 
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:   Upcoming Webinars from Our Sunday Visitor

           
 
Our Sunday Visitor is hosting two free webinar series this week led by Dr. John 
Bergsma and Teresa Tomeo.  
 
Topics include personal journey stories and the Catholic response to the 
current culture of darkness. 
 
For more information or to register for a webinar, please check out 
their newsletter. 
 
Thank you. 

http://app.response.osv.com/e/es?s=1200496476&e=9677&elqTrackId=b4e0158afb1b4d98a223dab9a3f5029c&elq=981b01de30b84716887912dfa3d74c6f&elqaid=478&elqat=1

